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ISSUE: CRIME 

Captain DiBlasio has asked that we distribute the attached sketch of an individual wanted in

connection with the recent deaths of Mohammed Gebeli, a merchant owner from 5th

Avenue in the 68 precinct, and Isaac Kadare, a merchant owner from 86 street in the 62

precinct. The ballistic evidence recovered from both crime scenes match. Both victims were

senselessly killed and the NYPD is utilizing a great number of resources to investigate,

identify, and apprehend those who are responsible for these pointless crimes.

 

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/crime


Captain DiBlasio would also like to let you know that there will be an increased presence of

police officers in the 68 precinct from different commands.

 

Anyone with any information about these crimes can call Crime Stoppers at 1-800-577-TIPS

or the 68 precinct at 718-439-4211.

 

We are also asking that every merchant to prominently display these posters in their

storefront windows facing the sidewalk enabling as many people as possible to see the

sketch.


